
Congratulate  
Evergreen Options 
grant winners by 
supporting tomorrow’s 
renewable energy
Jason Lee Middle School and Franklin 
Pierce School District are using Evergreen 
Options grants to build solar learning labs 
to teach kids the importance of renewable 
energy. Thank you to Evergreen Options 
participants who voted in record numbers 
for our 2019 grant winners.

For as little as $3 a month, you can support 
local renewable energy development and 
vote for our 2020 grant winners.

MyTPU.org/Evergreen

evergreen options


